
  

Swissdis AG would like to say thank you for the good 

working relationship and wishes you a happy and 

successful new year! 

 

 

 

Please take note that we will already be closed on Friday December 23rd due to a system 

change-over. We will be here for you again from January 3rd, 2017! 
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